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BRAZIL


[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. President,

Brazil welcomes the delegation of Albania.

We commend Albania on its ongoing efforts to protect women against domestic violence and femicide, in line with the Brazilian recommendation in the last UPR cycle.

Brazil also welcomes the establishment of initiatives aimed at combating discrimination based on sexual orientation and gender identity, while we note the need to expand civil rights protections to that community.

In a constructive spirit, Brazil recommends Albania:

1) to intensify its focus on combating human trafficking within the framework of its National Action Plan for the Fight against Human Trafficking and the implementation of the National Strategy on Migration,

2) to fully implement anti-discrimination and anti-hate speech legislation, ensuring that all incidents of hate speech are prosecuted.

In order to further the fight all forms of discrimination, we encourage Albania to improve the access to education, health and other social services to minorities, especially to Roma and Egyptian communities.

We encourage the country to ratify the ILO Domestic Workers Convention No. 189.

We wish Albania a successful review.

Thank you, Mr. President.
